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October 31, 2022 
 
To: All Bidders/Plan Holders 
 
Re: Addendum 1 
 Public Works Bid No. 2022-007 
 Replace 40 Ton HVAC Unit – Alamogordo Public Library 
 
Addendum Number 1 is issued to provide responses to bidder questions.  The date, time, and location 
of the BID OPENING remains unchanged. 
 

1. Question - Can you provide the serial number for this unit? 
Answer – Refer to attached photo of the existing HVAC unit data-plate. 

 
2. Question – Does the City have a specific bid form that must be used?  

Answer – Refer to Section 2, Instructions to Bidders, sub-paragraph 17.0 for all required bid 
documents to be submitted. 

 
3. Question – If we have done past business with the City and have been approved to do work, do 

we have to resubmit forms such as registration with the Department of Workforce Solutions? 
Answer – Yes.  Refer to the answer to question #2. 
 
 

All other provisions of the Contract Documents shall remain unchanged.  This addendum is hereby made 
part of the Contract Documents to the same extent as though contained in the original documents and 
itemized listings thereof. 
 
Each bidder is required to acknowledge receipt of each addendum in Section 3 of the Bid Proposal.  
Failure to do so could render the bid non-responsive. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
Plan holders:  As a courtesy, please fill out the information below and fax this page back to the 

City of Alamogordo, Attention: Barbara Pyeatt, Purchasing Manager at 575-439-

4117 or replying via e-mail to: bpyeatt@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
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